From: Bilderback, Mary (DSB)

To: OFM Budget
Subject: Updates to 2013 or 2015 contingency plans
Date: Monday, June 05, 2017 11:19:33 AM

Sorry for the late response to your request for updates to our
contingency plans submitted in past years. There are no updates
to our past plans.

Mary Bilderback, CGFM

Chief Financial Officer

Washington State Department of Services for the Blind
360.725.3840 (phone) 360.489.5873 (cell)
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